
    

                                                                                    

Sat Word:  Archangel N. An Angel Of High Rank.  
 

 
 Chelsea’s Light Quote of the Day: 

It is better to fail in originality than to succeed in imitation. 
-Herman Melville 

  
SAT WORDS: oscillate (v.) to sway from one side to the other 

 
Don’t forget, school is closed Monday, September 6th in observance of 

Labor Day Holiday 
 

New Items: 
 
Attention all Scholars: 
Know your neighbors! Let’s Stay Safe! 

 
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1iCnZxy79L2OIy5yEwHX-
8IRn1Vw6sIP_ZU4w9d0SIAg/edit?usp=sharing 
 
(End Date: 6/16/22, Van De Vanter) 
 

Reminders: 
 
Attention Girl Scholars grades 8-12: 
Attention Girls, grades 8-12 interested in STEM. The all-girls school Our Lady of Peace (OLP) is 
hosting a "HackAthon". A Hackathon is a meeting of the minds to challenge current notions, problem 
solve, create, and collaborate. OLP’s Engineering Projects in Community Service club (EPICS), the 
hosts of the annual Hackathon, focuses on how STEM can solve global issues using science, 
technology, engineering, and math. This is a friendly competition and the teams will be presenting 
their solutions to a panel of judges. Teams in first, second, and third place will receive prizes. 
 

Taking inspiration from this past year of pandemic living, the theme for this year’s hackathon is 
Engineering Health in the Modern World. This event will take place at OLP on September 11, 2021 
from 8:00am to 4:30pm. Girls in grades 8-12 are invited to attend and “hack” this problem.  
  
  
Register now for the OLP Annual 2021 Hackathon on September 11, 2021 using this 
link: https://www.aolp.org/hackathon/ 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact skanaski@aolp.org or ayeatts@aolp.org. Or see Mrs. 
Petraglia 
 
 
There is an 18$ fee, but you can apply for a Scholarship if you email skanaski@aolp.org. Tell them you 
are a student at The Preuss School UC San Diego.  

 
(End Date: 9/8/21, Petraglia) 
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Attention all Scholars: 

The Preuss School is now accepting applications for the 2022-2023 School Year for any incoming 6th-
12th grade students. Our application is on our website on the admissions tab.  
 
https://preuss.ucsd.edu/admissions/index.html 
 
The deadline to submit an application is December 17, 2021 at 11:00 p.m. 
 
(End Date: 12/17/21 Admissions) 

 
 
 
Attention all Scholars: 
 
Vaccinations: 
As a reminder, please bring in your COVID vaccination record to the School nurse.  If you don't have a 
copy, we will make a copy at the front office. We keep these and all immunization records 
confidential.  As you get additional vaccines, please send the shot record to update our files. 
Vaccination status is linked to determining next steps if and when someone is exposed to the COVID 
virus.   
 
(End Date: 6/16/22, Leadership) 

 
 
Attention all Scholars: 
Please make sure you complete the COVID-19 symptom screener daily before leaving home in the 
morning. If you answer "yes" to any of the questions, please stay home. Your parent/guardian must 
contact the Preuss Health Office for further instructions.  

 
Health Office Contact information: 

Nurse Marie 
Phone number: (858) 822- 2291                       
Email:  preussnurse@ucsd.edu  
 
(End Date 6/16/22 Nurse, Leadership) 

 
 
Attention all Scholars: 
Below is the link for San Diego Counties Free Covid-19 Testing locations. All these testing sites are for 
children and adults. To verify if the testing site has testing for children, please call 2-1-1 to verify 
information before going to that testing site. 
 
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/hhsa/programs/phs/community_epide
miology/dc/2019-nCoV/testing/testing-schedule.html 
 
(End Date: 6/16/22, Health Office) 

 
 

https://preuss.ucsd.edu/admissions/index.html
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=c4gZiuxPdk6BgspHntu9YCu1GDs0ls5JoTj7HoOQH-ZURFo0TkZWNlVXM1pVS1hQSEJaUTBVR1A3OS4u
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https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/hhsa/programs/phs/community_epidemiology/dc/2019-nCoV/testing/testing-schedule.html
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/hhsa/programs/phs/community_epidemiology/dc/2019-nCoV/testing/testing-schedule.html
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Attention all Scholars: 
If you need to change your bus stop, a bus stop change request form must be filled out by your parent/ 
guardian. These forms can be found in the front office. Students must submit the request form to Mrs. 
Villanueva. You MUST continue to ride the bus you were assigned until your bus stop has been 
changed and you receive a temporary zpass. Bus route information can be found on the Preuss 
website.  https://preuss.ucsd.edu/_files/quick-links/Bus%20Schedule%202021-
2022%20update%208-24-21%20.pdf 
 
(End date: 12/17/21, Front Office) 

 
 
 
Attention all Scholars: 
Z PASS Information: 
If you have forgotten your Z pass ID card at home, you will need to ride the bus without your Z pass 
ID Card. We do not issue temporary Z pass ID card to students who forgot their pass at home. 
 
Temporary Z pass ID card are given to students who have lost their Z pass ID card and need a 
replacement. If you have lost your Z pass ID card and need a replacement, you can come to the office 
during your Advisory class to request a replacement. The cost to replace your Z pass ID card is $5.00. 
When we receive your new Z pass ID card, we will call you into the office to pick it up.  

 
(End Date: 6/16/22, Front Office) 

 
 
 
Attention all Scholars: 
Scholars, please remember to bring your refillable water bottles daily. The water stations for scholar’s 
to use are located in the C building between classrooms C101 and C102 and between the locker rooms. 
 
(End Date: 6/16/22, Leadership) 

 
 
Attention all Scholars: 
The Purchase of uniforms will no longer be during school hours. To purchase uniforms, please visit 
Mario’s Family Clothing center located at 7761 Broadway, Lemon Grove, CA. 91945. Uniforms will be 
available for purchase during PTA General Meetings as well. 
 
Mario’s Price List 
Polo shirt $13.98 short sleeve $17.98 long sleeve 
Zip up hoodie $26.98  
Pullover hoodie (no zipper) $26.98 
Khaki pants $15.98-$25.98 
Khaki skirts $9.98-$15.98 
Khaki shorts $15.98-$25.98 
Rain Jacket $22.98-$28.98 
 
 
 
 

https://preuss.ucsd.edu/_files/quick-links/Bus%20Schedule%202021-2022%20update%208-24-21%20.pdf
https://preuss.ucsd.edu/_files/quick-links/Bus%20Schedule%202021-2022%20update%208-24-21%20.pdf
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EVENT: DAY DATE 

EHS Uniform Sales; During Middle & High School Lunch 

The PTA will sale EHS uniforms outside of the A building. 

Complete uniforms are $20. Cash only. 

Wednesday-
Friday 

9/1-9/3 

LABOR DAY HOLIDAY – NO SCHOOL Monday 9/6 

PTA Executive Board Zoom Meeting, 5:30 – 6:30 p.m. 

Monthly meeting of PTA Board.  All parents are welcome to attend. 

Meeting information will be sent out via parent square by Ms. Jacquie. 

Tuesday 
9/7 

Makeup Picture Day; 10:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. 

Makeup picture will take place in the Walton Center 

Friday 
9/10 

Saturday Enrichment Academy; 9:00 -11:00am   
Students sign up in Advisory class for tutoring by teachers and tutors   

Saturday 
9/11 

Virtual Back to School Night; 6:00 -9:00 p.m. 

Zoom webinar information will be sent via Parent Square 

Thursday 
9/16 

First Mid-Semester Ends Friday 9/17 

PTA General Meeting, Zoom Webinar; 9:30 – 11:00 a.m. 

Zoom webinar information will be sent via Parent Square 

All Parents Invited 

Saturday 9/18 

First Mid Semester progress reports will available Wed-Thurs 9/22 -
9/23 

 


